From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 26, 2017 12:54:46 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 10:57 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Christine Little

-- Phone --
-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

NO. | am a pensioner and | am tired of paying for a badly run Hydro and Ontario Energy. These
increases put all prices up Food; Gas; Heat; Hospital/Schools/Arena's/Government Office (etc) Budgets.
I can't afford these increases because wages or pensions don't increase this much. | am also tired of
those that manage to run Hydro well. Start looking to reduce the costs of running either Hydro or
Energy ie salaries, number of employees etc etc etc. We don't need to lose more industry in Ontario.
Ontario government needs to start to clean up their act.

-- Attachment --
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